Middle-schoolers invited to 4-H Performing Arts Camp 

Source: Kevin Pettigrew, Feltner 4-H Camp director and Jennifer Tackett, 4-H youth development specialist
Young Kentuckians, who are aspiring musicians, singers and dancers may consider attending 4-H Performing Arts Camp. The camp is Oct. 20-22 at the J.M. Feltner Memorial 4-H Camp in London. It is open to young Kentuckians who are in sixth through eighth grades.
Campers can spend the weekend diving deeper into the performance art of their choice. Tracks include instruction in rhythm, vocal, dance or guitar/ukulele. The 4-H’ers do not need to have any prior experience in their art form as trained professionals will work with them during the camp. Young people will practice all weekend. Saturday night, Kentucky professional musicians will join the group for a jam session and a Q&A session.  Sunday afternoon, campers will perform a show for their families. In addition to learning more about their art form, campers will also experience several aspects of a traditional 4-H camp. 

The camp costs $175 per person and includes lodging and seven meals. 
Adult volunteers are also needed to help facilitate the camp. Interested individuals should contact Kevin Pettigrew, director of J.M. Feltner Memorial 4-H Camp, at feltnercampdirector@kentucky4h.org or 606-864-2770.

 Pettigrew is also in charge of youth registration, and participants should send forms and registration fees to him. 

More information on local 4-H Performing Arts opportunities is available at the (COUNTY NAME) Extension office. 
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